Randy Good and Aileen Good Good

Department of Ecology must not designate Type 111 waters on the Cascade River without a public
process that addresses economic impacts, costs and impacts on wildfires and local communities.
The map presented to the public is inaccurate and fails to show existing roads that are needed to
preserve and protect in case of forest fires. There must be no designation of Type 111 waters
without full transparency on all impacts. This proposal seems to be a grant driven tax give away for
nonprofit wannabe's. Say no to designating the Cascade River to a Type 111 Waters.



